
 

Report to Town Hall & Facilities Committee 10th March 2021 
 
Work to be considered at the toilet at St Aldhelm’s Mead play area 
 
1. Purpose of the report 

 

1.1 To provide information to enable members to make a decision of the immediate future 
of the Toilet. 

2. Background  
 

2.1 In January the toilet was closed due to vandalism (broken light, toilet roll dispenser 
damaged & drain pipe removed) 
 

2.2 A report was presented to the Town Hall & Facilities Committee detailing the damage  
 

2.3 It was agreed that the toilet would remain closed until the repairs/work had been 
completed 
 

2.4 It was agreed that repositioning of the lights would deter vandals 
 

3. Financial Implications 

3.1   Repositioning of the lights will cost in the region of £400+vat 
 
3.2 Replacement of the damaged glass will be in the region of £250.00+vat 
 
3.3 Cost of toilet roll dispenser would not be significant and could be replace by MTC staff 
 
4. Proposal 
 
4.1 Members agree to the level of repair required to re-open the toilet – Full refurbishment 

or repair to window, toilet roll dispenser & repositioning of lights 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Claire Mann 

March 2021 

 


